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To Whom It Concerns

Planning for growth should not be at the expense of a World Heritage Site.

Whoever thought it a sound plan to put a tunnel within the precincts of a heritage site that
predates the pyramids, should be sacked.

Stonehenge is an absolute marvel that attracts millions of visitors. To jeopardise the stability
of the stones by tunneling nearby is a foolhardy enterprise.

Stonehenge is within a region of ancient civilisation where new evidence of cultural
significance is being discovered. We must protect these sites at all costs, it is our duty to
the past and the future. 

It’s barely 100 years since Henry Ford’s assembly line unleashed the sacred cow that is the
motor vehicle, on the world, and look at the devastation that has wrought, look at the
millions of acres of vegetation that has been cleared so the motor vehicle can go faster! 

And now this ridiculous proposal.

To conclude, I find it unbelievable that decision-makers would even contemplate authorising
major earthworks in the vicinity of such an historic and significant area. The whole concept
disgusts me utterly.

Please do not allow this to proceed.

Yours sincerely 

Jennifer Allison




